
 

Update: Provincial Departmental Task Team (PDTT) on 
Provincial Macro-Organisation of Government project - 
Northern Cape 
 
As members as aware from the State of the Province Address by the Premier, the Department of 
Agriculture, Land Reform and Rural Development will be merged with the Department of Environment 
and Nature Conservation in the Northern Cape. 
 
The PSA has members who will be affected by this amalgamation process. It follows that there was a 
need to establish a Provincial Departmental Task Team for labour to be represented in the process. 
The PDTT was supposed to hold its first meeting on 3 February 2020, however, the employer party 
did not furnish the meeting with any documents. A verbal update was presented and labour requested 
that, for a meaningful engagement to ensue, relevant documents must be presented. 
  
The PDTT agreed that the employer and labour will be furnished with the documents to prepare for 
the next meeting. Members will be informed of developments as this process must be concluded by 
31 March 2020. For more information, contact Eugene Louw at eugene.louw@psa.co.za or Tel 
(053) 839 1000. 
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